
June 20, 2025

Missing Text Books
As we wrap up another successful
school year, we want to remind
everyone to return any textbooks that
they may still have in their possession.
Returning these materials promptly
helps us prepare for the upcoming
school year and ensures that everyone
has access to the resources they need.
If your child has a textbook at home,
please drop it off at the HCS office
during regular school hours next week.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Summer starts
with a SPLASH!!



You are invited to the Class of 2025Class of 2025 Graduation Ceremony
I lift my eyes up to the mountains

—where does my help come from?
My help comes from the Lord, the

maker of heaven and earth. 
Psalm 121: 1 & 2  

Date: June 26
Time: 7:00 PM
Location: Houston Christian School
Owen Dykstra, Reese Ebenal, Isaac Groot, Jayden Hansma,
Cohen Jaarsma, Lucas Neufeld, Heather Newell, Daniella
Nyandwi, Ella Opdendries, Liam Seinen, Sam Smaill, Isaiah
Turner, Kenadie Van der Woerd

This summer, HCS will be running a "Summer Book Club" for
our students in Kindergarten to Grade 12. Each week, Ms.
Duzan will post book recommendations from our teachers.
Each post will be geared towards specific grade levels. Our
teachers have suggested wonderful books and series – get
ready to snag them from the public library, borrow from friends
or find them on your Kindle!

Next week, your child will come home with a "Summer Reading
Tracker." Feel free to fill this out throughout the summer as you
finish books. If it's returned, completed, to Ms. Duzan in
September, she'll have a single admission pool pass for you
(donated by the Houston Leisure Facility – thank you, District
of Houston!) Note: If your tracker is misplaced, you can find a
new one under the Resources top tab on the HCS website (in
Handbooks & Documents) or click here to download the
tracker. 

For those of us who educate, we pray that as our students
enjoy many books throughout the summer months, they will
find a deep joy in the gift of literacy.

What Books will YOU
read this summer?

      Each week throughout the
summer, check our social media
for great book picks from our
teachers—adventures await
every grade level!

https://houstonchristianschool.ca/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Website-Summer-Reading-Tracker.pdf
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